
Over the last year, there have
been some physical changes
to the Fenton Township Civic
Community Center. The
most notable of that being
the remodel of the Fenton
Township Hall. 

Located in the lower level of
the Fenton Township Civic
Community Center, the
Fenton Township Hall is the
home of the Fenton
Township Board, Planning
Commission, and Zoning
Board of Appeals Meetings.
Often it is used for March
Board of Review along with
utilized for election business
depending on the size of the
election. 

The Hall underwent its first
updating in over 20 years in
the spring of 2023. The newly
renovated hall, highlights the
floor to ceiling view of Lake
Fenton, has an updated
video and audio system that
allows for the public to
attend Township meetings
virtually when they cannot
make it in person.

The hall is also available for
rental. 

Not only is the hall a great
location for a weekend family
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reunion or wedding
reception, it has seen an
increase in rental
reservations for business
trainings and meetings
during the week. 

For more information on
renting the hall, you can
contact the Township Office
by phone, email, or web form
found on the Township
website.

Another update was to the
front desk area with a
reconfiguration of desk and
the installation of a register
station that includes a card
reader. 

Card payment processing
does include a 3% fee, that
goes for online or in person
as it is the same processing
platform.

The new processing
platform, Invoice Cloud, also
allows for online payments to
be scheduled or set to auto
pay by residents when they
set up an account on the
platform. 

Checks can also be used
online to make payment
with a $3.00 flat rate
processing fee.
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1st - Office Closed  
2nd - Township Board Meeting 
11th - Planning Commission Meeting
15th - Office Closed
16th - Township Board Meeting 
23rd - Zoning Board of Appeals Meeting 
25th - Planning Commission Meeting 

2024 Election Dates and Information

JANUARY
2024

January February
6th - Township Board Meeting  
8th - Planning Commission Meeting 
17th - Early Voting Starts
20th - Township Board Meeting 
22nd - Planning Commission Meeting
27th - Zoning Board of Appeals Meeting 
27th - Michigan Presidential Primary Election Day 
29th - 2023 Property Tax Payments Due

Township meetings take place at the Fenton Township Civic Community Center.

February 29, 2024 - Deadline
to pay 2023 property tax at
Fenton Township.

March 1, 2024 -Payments for
2023 bills no longer accepted
at the Township Office.

July 1, 2024 - Summer 2024
Available.

September 14, 2024 -
Summer 2024 Due. Can still
pay at the Township however,
penalties and interest start
accruing. 

December 1, 2024 - Winter
2024 Available.

February 28, 2025 - Deadline
to pay 2024 Property Taxes at
Fenton Township. 

2024 is here and there are several elections already on the
calendar for Fenton Township voters. 

February 27, 2024 - Michigan Presidential Primary Election
August 6, 2024 - Michigan State Primary Election
November 5, 2024 - General Election

Each of the three above mentioned election cycles are state
and/or federal elections; thus, they will each include early
voting. Early voting was a part of the 2022 proposal 2 ballot
initiative that was passed by voters.

The Fenton Township Board adopted resolution No. 2023-
47 at the November 6, 2023 meeting establishing the
location and hours for early voting operations for statewide
and federal elections in Fenton Township. The early voting
site for Fenton Township is the Fenton Township Civic
Community Center located at 12060 Mantawauka Drive.

Follow the QR code below to the Fenton 
Township website to access the 
voter registration application,
ballot language when it becomes 
available for each election, links to the 
Michigan Secretary of State, and more!

Meeting information for each meeting, including agenda and public information packets
can be found on the Fenton Township website as the information becomes available.


